Linda Carroll

As an environmentally motivated voter and the daughter of a chemist who worked first in the food
industry and then as a high school teacher, I am horrified and disgusted at the proposal to put
biological waste on the plants that will become our food. The kinds of deleterious effects on our
health that could be generated boggle the mind, not to mention the ways in which the contents of
this waste could poison our water and soil and all kinds of living creatures. Please do not implement
this cynical and greedy proposal.



